Brunswick School Board

MINUTES

Facilities Special Meeting Wednesday March 6, 2013 Coffin Elementary School 20 Barrows Street

School Board Members Present:

James Grant, Chair; Michele Joyce, Vice Chair; Brenda Clough; Janet Connors; Richard Ellis;

Christopher McCarthy; Corinne Perreault; Joy Prescott; William Thompson; Isabella Jorgensen, Student Liaison

School Board Members Absent:

None

Staff Members Present:

Paul Perzanoski, Superintendent; Gregory Bartlett,

Assistant Superintendent

Guests:

Lyndon Keck, PDT Architects; Tracie Reed, Intern Architect, PDT Architects; Sarah Brayman, Town Councilor; Benjamin Tucker, Town Councilor; Dylan

Martin, The Forecaster, many others

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance/Roll Call

Mr. Grant called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m., led the Pledge of Allegiance and asked for a roll call.

Adjustments to the Agenda

None

20. Tour of Coffin Elementary School, Bus Garage, Brunswick Junior High School

Mr. Keck and Ms. Reed gave tours of Coffin Elementary School, Brunswick Junior High School and the bus garage.

21. Update: Facilities Master Plan - PDT Architects

Upon completion of the tours at 7:45 p.m., Mr. Keck made a presentation of options for renovations to Coffin School, the junior high school and the bus garage. He presented cost summaries that outlined a "light touch" renovation option and a "major" renovation option. The options included site development costs and code modifications.

22. Question and Answer Opportunity

Mr. Keck and Mr. Perzanoski answered many questions throughout the tours and during the presentation.

Adjournment

By unanimous consent the meeting adjourned at 9:20 p.m.

Paul K. Perzanoski, Secretary